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Your thoughts, ideas, and suggestions are critical as we draft the  

Final Disposition of the Enchanted Valley Chalet /  
Environmental Assessment.  

 
You can provide comments by any of the following methods:  
 

 Take a moment to write down your comments on the forms        
provided or recorded on a flipchart at one of the three scheduled   
public meetings.  

 

 Comment online at http://parkplanning.nps.gov/EVCscoping  
 

 Mail comments to: 
Sarah Creachbaum, Superintendent 
Olympic National Park—EVC Scoping 
600 E. Park Avenue 
Port Angeles, WA  98362 

 
Comments will not be accepted by any other way than those  
specified above. Bulk comments in any format (hard copy or  
electronic) submitted on behalf of others will not be accepted.  
 
Before including your personal information in your comment, you 
should be aware that your entire comment – including your personal 
identifying information – may be publicly available at any time.  
 
Although you may request that we withhold your personal  
information from public review, we cannot guarantee that we will be 
able to do so.  

How You Can Participate 
 


